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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Grand Opening of Cerro Gordo Junior/Senior High School   

Cerro Gordo School District will celebrate the opening of the new addition and renovated spaces at 
the  Junior/Senior HIgh with a ribbon-cutting ceremony at 6:00 p.m. on 12/11/2019.   

The grand opening will celebrate this outstanding example of future-focused learning environments 
and the support our community has provided for Cerro Gordo School District.  Tours of the building 
will be offered after the ribbon cutting, along with light refreshments.   

Cerro Gordo Junior/Senior High School students have a new 21st-century learning environment 
along with needed improvements.  The community is invited to come and experience the new Cerro 
Gordo Junior/Senior High School firsthand. The ribbon cutting  will take place on Wednesday, 
December 11, 2019. 

“The first four words in the mission statement of the Cerro Gordo School District are ‘Partnering with 
the community…’.  That is the how and why we have reached completion on this project, “ says Brett 
Robinson, Superintendent of the Cerro Gordo Community Unit School District.  “This new, 
connecting addition and the newly renovated spaces, provide our students with both enhanced 
learning opportunities in a 21st century setting and a more secure environment.”   

This is something Cerro Gordo has worked toward for a long time. We are beyond excited to show 
the community what a 21st-century school looks like. It’s vastly different than what previous 
generations are used to and we are excited to show the community. 

This event is open to the public.  
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